
 

Service: COMMUNION SUNDAY - OCTOBER 2, 2022 (LIVE STREAM at 10:30 AM) 
  

Minister: Rev. Mikal Schomburg 
  

Anthem: 
"BREAD OF THE WORLD" BY RON KLUSMEIER (LYRICS AT END) 
ST. PAUL’S CHOIR AND CHOIRMASTER IAN MADGE 

  

Scripture:   

Lamentations 1:1–6  
Lamentations 3:19–26  
2 Timothy 1:1–14  
Luke 17:5–10  

  

Hymns:  
LORD PREPARE ME TO BE A SANCTUARY 
#814 MORNING HAS BROKEN 
#689 BLESSED ASSURANCE 

  

Greeters:       Brian Dodge & Deborah Moore 
  
A.V. Booth:   Linda McDougall and Doreen Pope 
 
Reader:          n/a 
   
Tellers:           Gavin & Susan Sendrowski 
 
Ushers:          Gavin & Susan Sendrowski 

Elevator:                 Jack Nicholls 
 
Sunday School:     Judy MacIntosh and  
                                 Grace McConnell 
 
Youth:                     In Worship Service 
 
Coffee:                    Kyoungsoo Hwang and 
                                 Karen Mitchell 

 

 
Your Thanksgiving Letter is in your mail box in the Library.  

 The Fall 2022 News ‘N Views is available in your mailbox or from your Elder. 
There are also a few copies in the Welcome Lobby and in the Library. 

 
 

A.S.A.P. Group 
(Always Say A Prayer) 

 
PRAYER & MINISTRY GROUP 

 
STARTING: TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 

 
 WEEKLY 

 
 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

 
FORMAT:  

 
WEEKLY DROP IN, 

AS THE LORD LEADS! 
 

WASS UP SINGLES? 
 

Social Ministry Group for Singles! 
Starting: Tuesday, October 11 

 
OCTOBER'S THEME: 

Meet & Greet, Potluck Excursion 
 

First Tuesday of the Month 
6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Join us for a time of 

fellowship & laughter... 
COMMUNITY MEALS/GAME NIGHTS/ 

HIKES/MOVIE NIGHTS/BOWLING ETC. 

 
 

PRAYER BOX:  IN WELCOME FOYER, JUST OUTSIDE OF THE OFFICES 
 
FOR THE A.S.A.P. PRAYER GROUP:  PLEASE NOTE YOUR PRAYER REQUESTS AND 
DROP INTO THE “GOD BOX”.  THE A.S.A.P. PRAYER GROUP WILL INCLUDE YOUR  
REQUEST IN THEIR PRAYER MEETINGS. 

 
 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 
REGULAR CHILDREN IN WORSHIP AND YOUTH SUNDAY SCHOOL  
IS BACK FOR THE FALL SESSION.  SEE YOU THERE!  BRING A FRIEND! 

 



  
LUNCH BUNCH – ALL ARE WELCOME!!! 

 
If you are interested in resuming our monthly Lunch Bunch outing,  

please sign up on the sheet in the Library or advise the office. 

Once we determine how many are interested, we will make plans. 
  

 
 

PRACTICAL COMPASSION 
  

There’s a wonderful book on the coffee table in the 

Welcome Foyer. From Presbyterian World Service 

& Development, it commemorates 75 years of 

relief, development and refugee sponsorship work.   

Relax with it in the Foyer, or sign it out and take it 

home for a week. 
 

 

 
THESE DAYS 

 
For those members who receive “These Days”, 

your current edition is in your mailbox.  Thanks. 
 

 

 
An invitation from Mission Circle - Please join us for our: 

Mission Circle Thanksgiving  
Celebration 

Monday, October 3, 2022, 1:30 pm—3:00 pm 
St. Paul’s Lower Hall 

Come and join in our Thanksgiving 
fellowship and worship time!  

Enjoy pumpkin treats, tea and coffee with us! 
 
 

 
LOCAL AUTHOR BOOK SIGNING 

 

St. Paul's own...Wendy Noll 

'ASHES TO BEAUTY' 

Monday October 3, 2022 

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

St Paul's Presbyterian Church – Library 

*NOTE: All proceeds go to St Paul's - Library Ministry 
 

 

 
FINANCE AND STEWARDSHIP NEWS – SEPTEMBER 30, 2022 

 
Thanks everyone.  The good news for our general envelope donations for the Current Fund 

is that they are about $9,000 above the 2021 figure.  The Current Fund pays our daily 
operations for salaries, utilities, repairs; the regular stuff.  The bad news is 

that we are still in a deficit for the year and too close to running short of cash. 
Please keep this area in mind until the end of the year. 

 



 

COFFEE HOUR  
 
Please consider signing up to help one Sunday.   

The sign-up sheet is on the Library information table. 

 

 

BIBLE STUDY!!! 

Mark your calendars...bring your bibles and join... 

Rachelle Van Ryssen 

Wednesday, October 5 from 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM for the final session 

'For Such a Time as This' ...a study from the book of Esther 
 
 

 
PRINTED EMAIL CONTENT 
 
If you would like a copy of the weekly email, a few printed copies  

will be available at the church. These will be on the glass-topped  

sideboard in the seating area of the Welcome Lobby (over by 

the couches). A few copies will be upstairs, on the Library info table.  

Please feel free to pick one up before or after the service. 
 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
  

Best wishes to Youngmi K., 
Gord S., Doug W., and Ineke D.!!! 

  
Please note that the office shares birthday/anniversary information that they have on file. 

 
If you would like, you may contact the office to update 

your information and/or provide direction regarding authorization for posting. 
 

 

 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE:  SUNDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2022 
  

Please help us continue the tradition of decorating 

our church with non-perishable foods.   

These items are collected by our Mission Committee and  

are then delivered to Quetzal Family Homes.   

Please begin collecting your items and bring them  

with you Thanksgiving Sunday.   

Your support is much appreciated!  
 
 

 
CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT CENTRE:  “On Farm Dinner Series” – from Spring to Autumn 

 
Crieff Hills will be hosting a new “On Farm Dinner Series” that will feature local produce and food 

that they grow on their farm! Their NEW Chef Matthew Foote will prepare these delicious meals 

while participants experience the gardens, forests or bees in action! These are filling up quickly!!   

Make sure to get your tickets. The final dinner of this series will be on October 15.  

See the bulletin board for more information. 
 



 
 

CLASICAL PIANO RECITAL:  Bryn Blackwood 
 

St. James United Church 
Saturday, October 23, 2022 at 3 PM 

Free will offering, and reception to follow. 
 
 

 

 

 

             E-TRANSFERS 
 

St. Paul’s can receive donations and 
offerings via e-transfer. 

E-transfers will use the email, 
stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com. 

To ensure your offerings are directed as you wish, i.e., 
to Current fund or other, please include this specific 

information when making the e-transfer. 

PRE-AUTHORIZED REMITTANCE 
 

Remember that our PAR Program is available 
to help make your offering more convenient. 
If you would like more information about PAR, 

or to enroll in this pre-authorized 
monthly giving plan, please contact the church 

office for assistance. Thanks. 

 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

 
REGULAR OFFICE HOURS:  MONDAY TO THURSDAY, 9 AM TO 4 PM 

 
Outside of office hours, please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 Questions or comments, please call 519-426-1845 or email stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com .  
To unsubscribe, please click here.  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

"Bread of the World" by Ron Klusmeier 

Bread of the world in mercy broken 
Wine of the soul in mercy shed 

By whom the words of life were spoken 
And in whose death our sins are dead 

 
Look on the heart by sorrow broken 
Look on the tears by sinners shed 
And be Your feast to us the token 

That by Your grace our souls are fed 

Bread of the world 
Wine of the soul 

By Your grace we are fed 
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